
  
 Town of Summit  

The Town Board met in special session October 22, 2024 at 5:30pm at the firehall.   Town Board president 
Travis Benthin and Town board members Dale Bauer and Kathleen Quale were present.   Others in attendance 
were Norma Arend, Finance Officer & Calvin Pies. 

Benthin called the meeting to order at 5:30pm.  Motion by Quale second by Bauer to approve building permits 

for the Coffee Cup and Calvin Pies.  All aye.  Motion carried. 

The next regular Town Board Meeting will be November 4th at 6pm. 

Norma Arend, Finance Officer, Town of Summit  

 

 

 

  
 


